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Principal’s Report: 

A huge thankyou to Mrs Gault and Mrs Millar for 

the very yummy bacon and egg rolls we enjoyed 

this morning, while wearing our flannies in memory 

of Pauly. Paul enjoyed cooking bacon and eggs for 

the students around this time of year. 

Last Friday students came dressed in red to raise 

money for Ronald McDonald House. Our students 

raised $40, well done! 

On Friday 2nd September the students and staff 

travelled to Bribbaree for a BBQ lunch and some 

gymnastics. Thanks so much to Bribbaree for 

sharing this lovely day in memory of Pauly with us.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks also to Wayne Holz for the use of his bus 

and thankyou to Tom Priestly for driving, both 

these services were free of charge. 

We have once again had to postpone the Bland 

Sports, that were to be held on Friday 23rd 

September. Our oval is still too wet, and more rain 

is expected later this week. When a new date is set 

the details will go home in a note. It will be set for 

early next term. 

Due to the public holiday now on Thursday 22nd 

September our STEM Day at Eugowra has been 

postponed to next term. When we have a date, 

new details will be sent out. 

 

  Tuesday, 13th September, 2022 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

In 

Memory 

of Paul 
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Last week a note went home about the term 4 

excursion to the South Coast. The cost of $300 is 

not a firm amount it is just the most that will need 

to be paid. I am hoping to reduce this cost through 

fundraising and donations. I was a little 

disappointed to have students complaining to me 

about the price and timing of the excursion. This is 

the only time we could fit the excursion in, and 

parents are more than welcome to discuss the 

price with the school and begin paying off the 

excursion now. 

We have a kind invitation to the Naidoc 

celebrations in Taylor Park on Friday. The children 

will experience bush tucker, Aboriginal culture, a 

smoking ceremony and arts and crafts. Please 

return the permission note sent home last week for 

this excursion. 

Kate Johnson - Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Photo Gallery 

‘Redtember 2022’ – Supporting the Ronald McDonald House Charities, Central West NSW 

‘Student Reward Milkshakes’ 
 for working well in class. 

Left to right: 
Kate, Jane, Clementine and Heidi. 
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TERM 3 - 2022 

WEEK   9 

Monday, Sept. 12th  
    

Tuesday, Sept. 13th Paulie’s BREAKFAST

   

Wednesday, Sept. 14th  Canteen  

 
Thursday, Sept. 15th 
  
Friday, Sept. 16th Western Region Trials for 
  Athletics - Dubbo 
 
  Grenfell NAIDOC 
  Celebrations 10.00-2.00 pm 
  Taylor Park, Grenfell 

WEEK   10 

 
Monday, Sept. 19th  
    
Tuesday, Sept. 20th  
    

Wednesday, Sept. 21st  Canteen  

 
Thursday, Sept. 22nd PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
  
 

Friday, Sept. 23rd BLAND SPORTS Carnival
 at Quandialla Postponed 

 
 
 

TERM 4 - 2022 

WEEK   1 

 
Monday, Oct. 10th All Students return to school
 today to start Term 4. 
  
    
Tuesday, Oct. 11th   

Wednesday, Oct. 12th  Canteen  

 Dental Clinic Visit 
 

Thursday, Oct. 13th Dental Clinic Visit 
  
Friday, Oct. 14th   
 

SCHOOL CANTEEN 

Canteen operates each Wednesday. 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER – TERM 3 -  2022 

 

20th July Kacie Cattle Week 1 

 

  

27th July Rachael Hennessy Week 2 

 

  

  3rd August Amanda Daley Week 3 

 

  

10th August Sarah Ryan Week 4 

 

  

17th August Catia Nowlan Week 5 

 

  

24th August Kacie Cattle Week 6 

 

  

31st August Bronwyn Morley Week 7 

 

  

  7th Sept Rachael Hennessy Week 8 

 

  

14th Sept Amanda Daley Week 9 

 

  

21st Sept Sarah Ryan Week 10 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 

  

  

BELL TIMES 

9.00 am – 11.00 am Morning session  

11.00 am – 11.25 am RECESS  

11.25 am – 1.00 pm Mid session  

1.00 pm – 1.50 pm K – 6 LUNCH  

1.50 pm – 3.10 pm Afternoon session  

3.10 pm SCHOOL FINISHES  

 

 Please note:  CHANGE OF DATE: 
 

The Bland Sports Carnival  
unfortunately has had to be 

POSTPONED AGAIN. 
We will advise of the new date as 

soon as possible. 
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       BREAD BAGS WANTED       

 

Grenfell Preschool & LDC and Weddin Mobile Preschool Service will be participating in Wonder Bread 
Bag Recycling Rewards Program. 
We will be collecting bread bags (any brand) until September 2022 to reduce soft plastic waste in our 
community and also be in the running for some amazing resources.  
 
We will have collection points at: 
 

     Grenfell Preschool & LDC Centre 
35 Forbes Street, Grenfell  
 

     Weddin Mobile Preschool - Caragabal Site 
Caragabal Public School 
4 Marsden Street, Caragabal 
 
 

 

 

 

     Weddin Mobile Preschool -  
      Quandialla Site 
      Quandialla Public School 
      2 Third Street, Quandialla 
 

Grenfell Pre-School 

 Forbes Dental Clinic Visit – Term 4, 2022 
 

Quandialla Public School has been selected as a pilot school for a very exciting 
 initiative to support rural families with Dental Health in Term 4. 

 
Permission Notes were sent home last Friday.  Please try to have all notes back to QPS by 

Wednesday, 14th September, so we can support this wonderful service. 
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